
 

 

Christleton Primary Christmas Fair 

3.30pm Friday 3rd December.   

This year we are planning on holding the Christmas fair again! It will take place straight from ‘pick up’ on Friday 
the 3rd December. 
 
As many of you know, the Christmas fair relies on donations for certain stalls. If you can donate any of the 
following items listed below it will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Please bring donated items into school on 19th and 26th of November. There will be a collection point, by the 
school hall door, in the KS2 playground 8:45am- 9am on each of these dates. 
 
As a thank you, we will be holding non-uniforms days on the donation days, so children can come into school 
in their own clothes on the 19th and 26th November, if they wish.  
 
19th November  
Could we ask that on the 19th November you bring in: 

 Bottles (wine, spirits, etc.) for the adult’s tombola 

 Festive chocolate items for the chocolate tombola 

 Unwanted school uniforms.  Worn jumpers will go for crafting and good condition clothes will be 
sold on the 2nd hand uniform stall. 

 
26th November  
Then on the 26th November, could you bring: 

 Luxury Hamper items, such as chutneys, jams, chocolate and fancy tea and coffee. 

 Small gift items for the secret stall (Christmas gifts children can buy for family in secret) 

 Wrapped ‘Cellophane’ items, toiletries sets are always really popular (please see separate letter 
with information. Cellophane will be provided)  

 
3rd December  

 We will also require cake donations for the cake stall and café – please only bring these into school 
on Friday 3rd December, so they are fresh for the fair. If they are homemade please can the 
ingredients be labelled.  

 
If you have any board games, books, dvd’s or toys which are in good condition and you no longer use these 
would also be appreciated.  
 
Under the current circumstances, we are looking at ways to make the Christmas fair as safe as possible, so 
everyone can attend and feel comfortable.  We plan to have many of the stalls outside and operate a one-way 
system through the school.  More information will be given on this closer to the time. 
 
Thank you all very much for your help in supporting this year’s Christmas Fair!  We look forward to seeing you 
there on the 3rd December 2021, 3.30pm! 
 
Many thanks 
 
                 The PTA team x  

 


